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This presentation describes the challenges encountered in a Statistics course with Algebra created for non-STEM related
fields and the methods used to face these challenges. In most community colleges across the United States, students
must be exempt from remedial algebra before registering for an introductory statistics course. Since students cannot
successfully complete the remedial algebra course, we proposed that concepts of elementary algebra be embedded in a
traditional introductory statistics course, allowing students to fulfill the remedial course in the same semester and receive
college credit for statistics. Due to the course’s success, we had increased the number of sections and were faced with
several challenges. Our talk will cover how we are experimenting with an Open Educational Resources textbook, and an
online homework platform that we created. We will also describe the model workshops, used to train professors on how
to teach the course, and the model of Supplemental Instruction (SI) leaders in the classrooms. (Received September 26,
2018)



